
Friday Update, March 28, 2025 
  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families and 
Staff. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with 
a Friday Update, March 28, 2025. 

 
 

Last Day to Complete the LCAP Survey 
 
During this time of year, staff are beginning to draft the District’s 
Local Control and Accountability Plan for the 2025-2026 school 
year. To support staff with writing goals and actions in the plan, it 
is important that we hear from our families regarding the 
programs and opportunities offered to our students in the District.  
 
The survey is due by Friday, March 28th. Please click on the link 
below to complete the survey. Your input and feedback are very 
valuable to us, and we look forward to continuing to partner with 
you to provide your child an excellent educational program.  
  
2025 Parent/Guardian LCAP Survey- English 
  
2025 Parent/Guardian LCAP Survey- Spanish 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWy8sz4DEyDgjIWM5gf4h6gIjkGeB8YW90cFbZeAHfeY5YJw/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF-XuD1uOAFxXX9JsQ43hOiZAo0J9TvVnE9GYzIjOV8a9ufg/viewform?usp=header


 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Sulphur Springs Union School District is hiring! 
 

Join us at the District Office for our Job Fair on: 
 Friday, April 18th, from 9 am - 2 pm. 



 
We are looking for caring individuals for this school year and next school 
year.  
 
Available positions include: 
-Elementary Teacher 
-Special Education Teacher 
-Special Education Paraeducator 
-Noon Supervisor 
-Technology Support Technician 
-School Bus Driver 
 

REMINDER: All schools are OPEN and in session: 
 Monday, March 31st through Friday, April 4th. 

 

 
 
 
REMINDER: All schools will be closed for spring break, April 7th through 
April 11th. Classes will resume on MONDAY, APRIL 14th.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend!  
 


